
Mount Pleasant WI 
Freshly picked strawberries, oven 
baked ham, and all the summer salads you 
can imagine. It was a full house at the Mount Pleasant WI 
Hall on June 26, 2015 for the annual Ham and Strawberry 
Supper. Guests loaded their plates and visited well into the 
evening with friends and neighbours. 

Jo Ellen Brydon, President of Mount Pleasant WI 
(Peterborough District, Trent Valley Area), welcomed 
everyone and described the Branch’s fundraising efforts 
for Farms at Work, a local initiative promoting healthy 
and active farming in east central Ontario. The WI passed 
the hat around for donations to support Farms at Work’s 
hands-on education programs, which include beekeeping 
and sheep farming mentorships. Fundraising will continue 
throughout the year, but from this event alone, the group 
raised more than $160 for this fantastic cause! 

Navan WI
On June 6, 2015, Navan WI (Russell District, Eastern Area) was 
nominated along with 7 others to go on the Community 
Builders Wall in Navan. The Branch has been going strong 
for 85 years and continues to be active in the community.

It was a bright, sunny day with many smiles to reflect it! The 
Branch thanks all of the WI and community members who 
came out to support the nominees.
Pictured: Members of Navan WI celebrate their addition to the 
Community Builders Wall.

For more information about Farms at Work, visit 
http://www.farmsatwork.ca

Tec-We-Gwill WI
Tec-We-Gwill WI (Simcoe South-Kempenfeldt District, 
Simcoe Area) has again run a successful walk-a-thon in 
support of Camp Quality. Committee Chair, Joan Drysdale 
has tallied up over $15,000 which will support this camp 
for children living with 
cancer. Tec-We-Gwill WI 
has been hosting this 
walk-a-thon for almost 
20 years, averaging the 
same amount each year. 
Pictured: Members stand in 
front of the Tec-We-Gwill WI 
Hall in Newton Robinson, 
Ontario.

Dublin WI
Sharon Anderson from Dublin WI (Wellington-Halton 
District, Guelph Area) is Wellington-Halton's Farm Safety 
Representative. Each year at the District Annual, Sharon puts 
on a fantastic display and provides an envelope consisting 
of relevant safety information for each Branch. 

This year, Sharon displayed a car and home safety kit for 
summer and winter. She supplied Vial for Life kits, which 
are tubes you put in the fridge with your medication 
information on a note and a magnet for the fridge to advise 
first responders of your situation in an emergency.

Sharon has held this position for approximately 20 years 
and attends all safety meetings and reports back to the 
District. Her fellow 
Members appreci-
ate all that she does 
to keep them in-
formed. Way to go, 
Sharon!
Pictured: Sharon 
Anderson with her 
display for the District.

Pictured: Friends and 
neighbours filled the Mount 

Pleasant WI Hall for the annual 
Ham and Strawberry Supper.
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